Foscp Treasurers Report – AGM 2020
Prepared by Antonio Di Angelo;  Annual AGM 2020 (5th December 2020)
Focsp account migrated to HSBC from RBS in August 2019

Balance on statement ending 06.12.2019:


£208.42
Transactions during 2020: 

Deposits of cash and cheques:




£32.00
20.06.20 - Payment to P Callaway for Invoice WD120620F (FoSCP website annual hosting & domain name renewal)









Minus £115.04

Online payments into HSBC account:



£27.00
Balance as of AGM 2020 (5th December 2020):

£152.38
                                                      -----------
Notes to the accounts:
The membership form has been updated for 2021 to allow for online payment directly into the ‘The Friends of Sutton Common Park’ HSBC bank account: 40-43-26 12244233. Due to Covid this option may be preferable for our members.
For members wishing to pay by cheque the payee name is ‘The Friends of Sutton Common Park’ rather than ‘FoSCP’, this has been emphasised on the new 2021 membership form. 
The main expenditure in the year was for the annual website hosting (£86.26) and the domain name renewal (£28.78), in total £115.04
The domain renewal is for a 2-year term so the main expenditure of 2021 will be the annual website hosting fee of £86.26. We have a healthy balance to cover this expenditure prior to receipt of the membership dues of 2021.

It is hoped that the online payment option may be more preferable and encourage more members to join. Members paying online are reminded to please include their name in the ‘reference field’.
